Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Alexandra Freeman <adrexler79@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 12:56 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Mandates

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

This is primarily a question for Dr. Ansorg and Dr. De Reynoso. How is it that Covid cannot be trasmitted when one is
sitting down or eating and drinking?

| was in line at Starbucks yesterday. | am forced to wear a useless cloth face covering into the establishment and only 2
feet away the entire Starbucks was packed with customers all laughing drinking having a good time with no face

coverings on whatsoever. | notice that is happening everywhere | go to eat.

This is showing that these erroneous mandates are not based on science but rather on control. The public is growing
tired and is losing all confidence in your guidance. We are starting to see more and more people push back.

It is time to remove all mandates and end the state of emergency in Santa Barbara County.
Sincerely,
Alexandra Freeman

Goleta resident

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




